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This is an absolutely ridiculous idea!  We don't have enough electricty as it is.  These 

buses have proved in other states to be a terrible waste of money.  PLEASE don't do 

this!!!  If any particular district wants to waste it's tax money on them, then let them 

decide.  It should not be mandated. 


